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Regarding Property tax exemption for Disabled and/or Retired Military Service Veterans, I fully 
support the exemption for "Truly Disabled Veterans" as written in the HB2036 bill. I am not 
totally in favor of exemption from property taxes for "Retired Veterans" since many of them go 
on to another career in business, industry, or government service after military retirement, and, 
therefore, earn a decent living over and above the Military Retirement benefits, and "retire" a 
second time.  
Supporting the "Disabled" Veteran, especially those who have been severely disabled in 
mobility, physically, and mentally, is a priority in my mind. 
Your consideration and support for Disabled Veterans is most appreciated. 
David O. Reynolds 
U. S. Army, Intelligence and Security, 1st Lt., 1st Infantry Division, Vietnam, 1966-1967 
Not retired Military or Disabled 
 


